
St. Mary’s Finance & Buildings & Grounds Meeting Minutes 4/10/2018

Members Present:   Mike Bemis, Mary Ann Freund, Father Tom, Rick Torn

Rick received the bid for replacing the roof of the bell tower. The bid of $9800 we considered too high. We will obtain another bid and also look at shingles versus metal.
Mary Ann will check with Town and Country to make sure we are on their schedule to remove the wall behind the school.
We currently have two bids for paving the lot behind the school and the second parking lot.  The bids are $62,300 and $51,775.  We are still waiting for a third bid. 
We will get bids to clean the carpet in the church.
Our next big concern is the furnace for the church.  We will check with Ahrens about replacement cost and estimated life.
[bookmark: _GoBack]A review of the financial statements show we are in good shape.


